
September 2019 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)  

Meeting held September 10th, 2019, 7:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA.  
 
Eleven members and a guest were present including:  

• Mike Potter – President  
• Steve Holt – Secretary/Treasurer  
•  Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
• Bill Darkow 
• Bill Darkow (Bill’s son and guest) 
• Bob Einhaus 
• Fred Gordon 
• Ben Jones  
• John Lunz 
• Trent Marvin 
• Kris Millard 
• Howard Rush 

 
Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 8:00 pm.   

• The financial report was presented by Steve Holt.   The checking and savings balances were 
shared.  The current paid membership stands at 29 persons for 2019.  Steve wrote a check to Mike 
Potter to reimburse him for the cost of the porta-potty at the latest contest and Howard Rush 
submitted an accounting for the contest along with a check to deposit. 

Old Business:  
• Dave Gardner has finalized plans for the Ringmaster Days event the first week of October to be 

held at the North Green River Park.  Thursday and Friday, October 3rd and 4th are the scheduled 
days to hold the event.  A flyer has been sent out and posted on Flying Lines. 
 

New Business:  
 

• Howard Rush provided a summary of the results for the R.F. Stevenson Raider Roundup Contest 
held on September 7-8, 2019 at the Auburn Airport. The contest was a success and the weather 
cooperated to allow flying on both Saturday and Sunday.  Mike Potter noted that all went well with 
the Auburn Airport for the contest and the management was supportive of the organization for future 
events to be held there. 

•  Bill Darkow reported that no construction has yet taken place at the Chehalis airport, so the flying 
circle is still open for our use as we paid the insurance for the calendar year.   

• Our next NWSR swap meet is scheduled and confirmed to be held on December 7th at 9 AM. 
• Bill Darkow has been downsizing and brought a broad ranging collection of model airplane 

magazines and airplanes to the meeting to share with modelling enthusiasts in the club.  The 
collection spanned many decades of the sport and provides a wealth of knowledge. Many members 
selected portions of the collection. 

 
Mike Potter asked for any other new business and adjourned the meeting until next month.  The next 
meeting will be held on October 8th , 2019 (2nd Tuesday of the month).  



By Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer  
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home)  


